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While I have attended all but one board meeting this season, work commitments mean that

my ability to participate has been limited and I have decided that I can no longer continue,

especially as I have played very little chess this season.

I must also send my apologies to the AGM as I have another commitment the same

afternoon.

Richard Thursby
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